“FROM THE DESK OF THE GRAND MASTER”

May 24, 2017
Brethren and Ladies,

To everyone that attended the All Masonic Picnic held on Saturday May 20, 2017 at Julia Davis
Park in Boise, | want to say thank you! What a beautiful day in the park! The picnic was held in
lieu of the Annual Unity Banquet. A special thank you goes out to Brothers Carlas Brown, Jesse
Laduke, Mark Isserman, Santa Bob, Shane Curry, Blake Titus and the Redneck Culinary Club.

The menu for the event was; pulled pork, grilled chicken, hamburgers, hot dogs, potato salad,
chips and all the condiments one could want. There were over 90 dinners served! |think a great
time was had by all, | know Helen and | had a wonderful time. There were several other events
scheduled for the day, but, a lot of those that attended these events came over to the picnic
afterwards. A great day of Fun, Food, Fellowship and Fraternity was enjoyed by all in attendance.
Again, thanks for all that attended, you made the event a success!

Fraternally, Jim & Helen Hensley



